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I would like to strongly object to the Bowmans Creek Wind Farm for the following reasons:-
 

Very few people actually want to live near a wind farm but will not have any choice.
Huge loss of value of nearby properties, making them virtually unsaleable.
Loss of sleep and health complications to neighbours.
Developers will refuse mounting evidence against wind farms and are not held liable for
any loss of value to properties or peoples health.
Effect on the level of stress hormones in animals and the huge potential of birds being
killed.

 
Regards

Robyn Crow
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